
                     

                                            
HAHS BAND BOOSTERS

AGENDA 
 August 4, 2016 

 6:30 pm 
    High School Auditorium 

1. WELCOME  
2. Minutes of Last Meeting 
3. Correspondence 
4. Treasurers Report

 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Ways and Means/General Fund 
a. fundraisers 
2. Publicity 
3. Concession Stand 
4. Chaperones 
5. Band Store 
6. Committees

 
BAND DIRECTORS REPORT 

NEW BUSINESS 

Next Meeting: Thursday September 1, 2016 6:30pm Band Room



                                                  Hazleton Area High School
                                                  Marching Cougar Band Boosters
 

Meeting Minutes: July7, 2016 
President Renee Forte called the meeting to order at 6:31 pm The minutes from 
June 14th 2016 meeting were reviewed. A motion to accept was made by Christine 
Koviak and seconded by Jody Walker. 

Correspondence: There was none to report at this time. 

Treasurers Report: Treasurer George Mellon presented the Treasurer's report. A 
motion to accept was made by Rocco Mariano and seconded by Annie Walper. All were 
in favor, none opposed. 

Old Business: 

Ways and Means/General Fund: President Renee Forte opened fundraising to Jody 
Walker. Jody Walker then presented the mums fundraiser with a due date to be handed in 
by August 12th and the delivery date for the mums we will be looking toward late 
September. President Renee Forte explained the importance of  fundraisers. There will be 
1-2 General Fund fundraisers done per year. We will be having 2 fundraisers per month. 
We need to work together as one. 90 % of these fundraisers will go toward the student & 
10 % to General Fund. Mr. Stefanko will be posting all upcoming fundraising papers  

Publicity: There was none to report at this time. 

Concession Stand: Richard Forte sent out a verbal Thank You to eveyone who came out 
to Walmart on July 2nd and donated, voluteered and supported our event it was greatly 
greatly appreciated.We will be having another Walmart fundraiser August 20th 9am - 
4pm. Richard Forte asked for some volunteers to help with getting the concession stand 
cleaned and ready for football season. Anyone who would like to donate, all items are 
appreciated and anyone who did donated your donations are very much appreciated.   
President Renee Forte asked parents to consider volunteering for home football games.  

Chaperones: President Renee Forte stated that all chaperones need 3 clearances per 
district policy. 

Band Store: President Renee Forte requested a new Fall order form. 
Committees:President Renee Forte will be discussing the upcoming committees
Relay for Life: Nothing to report at this time 



Band Director's Report:
Band Information:  Mr. Stefanko stated that the count for this upcoming marching 
season was just over 66 band members & 6 color guards. Mr. Stefanko also stated that we 
would not be getting new uniforms this year. We would have to make due with the old 
uniforms & making repairs. He also mentioned that this years band trip would be to 
Florida, most likely in April. The deposit will be due in November. He is looking into 
prices for flying and traveling by buses. Vice President Eileen Romero is also getting  
price quotes from bus companies Rocco Mariano questioned Mr. Stefanko regarding the 
Band Boosters becoming a non profit. President Renee Forte also stated that 2 parents 
wanted more information from the CPA regarding this also.  Ron Gunther is supposed to 
be putting together a proposal for everyone to look over before a decision is made. Mr 
Stefanko passed out the non profit summary that Ron Guenther had prepared. Volunteers 
are needed during Band Camp. Informal band photo will be taken August 3rd. The 
Formal Band Photo will be taken August 30th

 

Fundraising: We will be having a Mums sale during the month of July for preorders.
 Jody Walker spoke about the order forms are due by August 12th and the delivery date 
late September

New Business: Nothing to report at this time. 

Meeting was adjourned by: Annie Walper and seconded by Jack Palaggi @ 8:19pm. 

Next Meeting: September 1, 2016 
6:30p.m. Band Room


